



ST. ANDREW'S SCHOOL NEWSLETTER END OF JUNE 2013



器 🖨 🗎 🔻

757-2330 (or voice mail 757-3113)

Mary Catherine Brisco, Principal

Year-End Message

Great news! As indicated in our regular June newsletter, St. Andrew's has been granted Full Day Kindergarten one year earlier than planned and an additional .58 Special Education Teacher. We look forward to these changes in September! Please see below for teacher assignments. Blessings for a safe and happy summer with your family! I look forward to seeing everyone in the fall. Mary Catherine Brisco

Staffing

As noted in our June Newsletter, St. Andrew's School has been granted all-day every day Kindergarten for next year. Our classroom organization, as well as teacher assignment, is as follows:

Principal Principal Mary Catherine Brisco JK/SK TBD & Stephanie Pinkerton Rachel Cherry Grade 1/2 Julie McMillan Grade 2/3 Michael O'Neill Grade 4/5 Wendy Klawitter Grade 5/6 Kailyn Quade .42 afternoons Grade 7/8

TBD - .58 mornings

Chris Rov French:

Special Education Teacher: Kailyn Quade .58 Educational Assistants: Drenda Yutronkie, John Ludlow and Sue Berger

All other staff present - Lucy King, Tammy Peplinski, Joanne Murray, Kelly Yantha, Debbie Finucane and Amie Biskup.

First Communion

Mrs. Cherry, Mrs. McMillan and the First Communion children would like to thank the following people for making their day such as success:

- To Mary Van Gool and Cathy Summers for coordinating the luncheon
- To Adele Bozak, Mary Conway, Pat Lund, Cecelia Lund, Stasia Recoskie and Mary Van Gool for working in the kitchen to prepare the delicious food
- To all parents for baking squares and cookies
- · To the many families who generously donated money towards the feast
- · To Glenn Pereira and the choir for sharing their musical talents with us
- To Irene Murray who prepared the church and hall for our celebration
- · To the Knights of Columbus and our Parish Auxiliary for giving us beautiful gifts
- To Father Howard Chabot who stepped in at the last minute when Fr. Neville took ill to celebrate the Sacrament with us
- · Finally, to Father Neville who is so welcoming, knowledgeable and helpful in our home, school and parish communities.

We are so fortunate to live in this wonderful, caring community of Killaloe, where this team effort brings out the best in all of us. Congratulations to Ashly Ann Dombroskie, Blake Christopher Cybulskie, Avery Laura Foy, Jesse